

Kea Community Primary School

5 March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

<u>Sports Relief and Kea School Friends Non School Uniform Day</u> Friday 13 March 2020

School Council have decided to celebrate Sports Relief 2020 and to encourage children to become more active. We will be taking part in various team sports on Friday 13 March. This date coincides with the pre-planned non-school uniform day for Kea School Friends' Easter bingo for a donation of an Easter egg.

In order to accommodate both activities children can come to school on this day wearing non-school uniform that is warm and comfortable (no long flowing dresses) that will enable them to take part in PE/team game activities on the school play court. Sturdy footwear or trainers and a coat is strongly recommended (no slip on shoes). Children will need to change into PE kit if their non-uniform is not suitable for the physical activities.

To help raise money for this worthy cause, we would ask children to pay a suggested £1 donation on this day.

We look forward to a super day of sporty fun and raising money for this brilliant cause. For more information on the charities Sports Relief helps, please visit https://www.sportrelief.com/ website.

Yours sincerely

Mrs McPherson and the School Council